
EXHIBIT 100



From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Rhea, 

Newman, Russ [/O=APA/OU=DC/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RSN] 
10/22/2005 2:50:22 PM 
Farberman, Rhea [rfarberman@apa.org]; Behnke, Stephen [sbehnke@apa.org]; Anderson, Norman 
[NAnderson@apa.org]; Gilfoyle, Nathalie [ngilfoyle@apa.org]; Newman, Russ [rnewman@apa.org] 
RE: Revised Gitmo visit statement 

I think this is good. Russ 

-----original Message-----
From: "Farberman, Rhea"<rfarberman@apa.org> 
Sent: 10/21/05 5:43:33 PM 
To: "Behnke, Stephen"<sbehnke@apa.org>, "Anderson, Norman"<NAnderson@apa.org>, "Gilfoyle, 
Nathalie"<ngilfoyle@apa.org>, "Newman, Russ"<rnewman@apa.org> 
subject: Revised Gitmo visit statement 

Here's a slightly revised statement on Ron's visit to Guantanamo. I think that the board heard the 
wisdom in proceeding with a "minimalist" approach to what we say about the visit, so the only revisions 
were edits having to do with the proper title for the Joint Task force and to focus the APA involvement 
on the role of psychologists. 

New/revised text is highlighted in blue. 

I think this is ready to go back to the Board for possible Monday release -- yes? 

Thanks. 
Rhea 
<<Gitmo visit statement.doc>> 
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